
 

 

Aug 14, 2019 

 

To:  Howard Sprow, Nick Giachino 

From: Paul Best 

Division PE Report 

 

Flotilla 10-01 held five ABS classes this reporting period.  Year to date, we have had 192 

students attend our classes.  We have two classes schedule in August, 17th at NH Co. Library 

and 24th at Marine Max, Wrightsville Beach. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Paul Best, FSO-PE 


